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May 1, 2017 
 
Sun Prairie Rotary Club 
% Mark Olson 
Sun Prairie, WI  53590 
 
Dear Mark: 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the Colonial Club has named the Sun Prairie Rotary Club/Foundation 
the recipient of the “Outstanding Special Projects Support” award for 2017. 
 
Back in 2009, we honored your Club for your years of general support of the Colonial Club with a 
service club recognition award.  As we reviewed our list of nominees for this year’s Annual Meeting & 
Volunteer Recognition Event, the Rotary Club stood out for its tremendous support of special projects 
fundraising over the past year.  First, the $5000 grant and the matching grant from the District 6250 
allowed us to purchase a minivan with handicap accessibility.  Next, we received support for our Spanish 
translation project.  Both of these projects have allowed us to extend our outreach to people who may 
have special challenges accessing Colonial Club programming.  Your generous support has enabled us to 
remove these barriers.  Finally, we acknowledge your support of ColoniALE Fest in 2016 by helping us 
recruit new sponsors, new guests and new volunteers to our annual fundraising event.   

 
We know organizations like yours get called on again and again to support local charities.  We want to 
make sure you know that we are very grateful to be counted among those you choose to support and 
hope that you find ours a mutually-benefitting relationship.   
 
This award will be presented at the 2017 Annual Board Meeting & Volunteer Recognition on Thursday, 
May 25th at 5:30 in the Cremer Auditorium here at the Colonial Club.  We hope you and any of your 
colleagues can join us for the event which includes complimentary appetizers & beverages.   We are 
usually done by 6:45 p.m. 
 

If you could please let me know if you can attend by May 22nd, 
I will reserve a table for you and your guests. 

 
On behalf of our Board of Directors, staff, volunteers and the older adults we serve day in and day out, 
I thank you for your support of the Colonial Club. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bob Power 
Executive Director 
 

 


